
 

 

 
 
May 19, 2015 
 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
Adrienne Downs 
International Bureau 
Policy Division 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 

Re: Tello, LLC’s Notification of Operation Under Parent Company’s 214 Authorization 

 

Dear Ms. Downs, 

 Tello, LLC, a wireless reseller which is a wholly-owned subsidiary of Miron Enterprises, LLC 
(“Miron”), hereby notifies the International Bureau that it intends to provide international service 
pursuant to its parent company’s Section 214 Authorization, File No. ITC-214-20060816-00394.  Miron’s 
subject authorization is active, and the company is in good standing with the Commission. 

 Thank you for your attention to this matter.   If you have any questions or require any further 
information, please do not hesitate to contact me directly. 

 

 

      

      ______________________ 

      Jacqueline R. Hankins 
      Counsel to Tello, LLC 
 


